
The Northeastern Nevada Stewardship Group (NNSG), in partnership with Nevada Division of Forestry 
(NDF), is pleased to announce the return of the Elko Fall Plant Sale.  This fundraising event provides 
northeastern Nevada residents the opportunity to buy locally adapted, affordable trees, shrubs, grasses 
and forbs. In doing so, you are helping support conservation projects and environmental education 
initiatives of the NNSG.   
 
Per NRS 528.105, buyers must attest to purchasing plants with the intent to conserve and enhance 
Nevada's natural resources on their land through conservation plantings, such as: 

• Windbreaks  
• Shelterbelts  
• Woodlots  
• Erosion control  
• Wildlife habitat 
• Pollinator gardens 

• Christmas tree farms  
• Streambank stabilization  
• Green stripping  
• Mine reclamation 
• Reforestation 
• Xeriscaping

 
We are providing an order form that must be completed and mailed with a check or money order made 
payable to Northeastern Nevada Stewardship Group for the full amount of the order. Order forms 
must be received no later than Thursday, October 10th to ensure that your order can be processed 
at the Washoe State Nursery. Late or improperly sent payments will not be accepted. Quantities are 
limited, so first come, first served. 
 
Order and payment submittal (payable to Northeastern Nevada Stewardship Group): 
Mail or drop off your order form and payment to: 

Nevada Division of Forestry 
911 Falcon Lane 
Elko, NV 89801 

 
Order pickup schedule: 
  Friday   October 18th   8:00am to 3:00pm  

Saturday  October 19th   8:00am to 10:00am 
 

Order pickup location: 
Nevada Division of Forestry, Northern Region Headquarters 
911 Falcon Lane, Elko (2.4 mi northeast of Albertson’s on Idaho Street, then west on NYTC 
Road, under I-80 to the stop sign in front of NYTC, then right to the NDF fire station and 
headquarters). 

 
Technical information, assistance, and additional order forms can be acquired by phoning the Elko NDF 
office, at (775) 738-3454 during normal business hours, or by emailing Andi Porreca at  
aporreca@forestry.nv.gov  Please visit forestry.nv.gov/washoe-state-tree-nursery for additional 
information regarding plant selection and the Nevada Division of Forestry Nursery program and 
NNSG’s Facebook page for more information about their mission and natural resource projects they 
have helped to support. 
 

https://forestry.nv.gov/washoe-state-tree-nursery

